

Little Blessings Registration and Universal Preschool (UPK)

Little Blessings Preschool Registration opens January 2023 – families will complete a pre-registration form to apply for a spot at the preschool for the August 2023 start



Upon receiving confirmation of your spot at Little Blessings, parents will then sign up for UPK through a parent portal called *Bridgecare*.

The parent portal for UPK is slotted to open mid-January. _Information will be shared with parents once available._



Important things to remember:

*Families will receive either 10 or 15 hours of free preschool for students turning 4 years old **prior** to 10/1/2023.

*Students who are 5 years old prior to 10/1/2023 are not eligible for UPK

*Families are responsible to pay enrollment fees as they are <u>**not**</u> covered through UPK

*Families will complete enrollment paperwork for Little Blessings <u>and</u> complete separate registration material for UPK

*Sign up to receive the UPK newsletter: https://mailchi.mp/state/colorado-department-of-early-childhood